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From our
Executive
Director

Dear Friends and Supporters,

As we release our 2023 Q3 Impact Report, I'm excited to share the significant strides
The Addis Clinic has made. This quarter, we've expanded our reach and deepened our
impact.

Highlights include:
Initiating a Telemedicine Training Academy in Mogadishu, equipping healthcare
workers with essential skills.
Launching the 4th academic year of our global health telemedicine course,
shaping future medical leaders.
Serving thousands through precision telemedicine, which adapts healthcare
solutions to each community's unique needs.

An energizing in-person Board of Directors meeting also set our course for the rest of
2023 and into 2024, reaffirming our mission and strategic goals.

Your support drives these achievements. This report showcases the tangible impact
of our collective efforts. I hope you feel proud and connected to our journey as you
read. Your ongoing partnership is crucial as we tackle future challenges and seize new
opportunities.

Thank you for joining us in this mission. Together, we're creating a healthier, more
hopeful world.

Sincerely yours,

Meghan Moretti, Executive Director at The Addis Clinic 2



We’ve kept in touch with them via

Our HIV Messaging
and Outreach
Program registerd
7662 patients living
with HIV

                    Sending daily messages
                    has had a really positive
                    impact on my clients by
reminding them about their clinical
appointments. It also helps with
giving health education on the
importance of adhering to their
medication schedules, which thus
improves the conditions of many
patients with high viral loads.
- Trruphena Nyambusi Magara
          HIV Messaging & Outreach Team,
          Homabay County, Kenya 

3
402 phone calls
78759 SMS messages



Our Somali Maternal and
Child Health Program
was able to provide
comprehensive support
and medical care to
4340 women, girls, and
children
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695 household visits
524 health screenings
407 pre and postnatal care visits

3816 community outreach visits
via



Our Women and Girls’ Health Programs
in Kenya served a total of 1402 women,
adolescents, and girls

544 health screenings

via
858 community outreach visits
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                           We participated in a
                           mental health literacy
                           program run by the
Agha Khan University’s Institute of
Human Development and have
dialogues with members of the
community about mental health.
This will greatly improve how we
provide care to our female
patients, especially when we are
providing psychosocial support.
- Caroline Wanjau
         Girl's Health and Safety Program
         Kwale County, Kenya 5
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We  onsulted on
over  200 cases
through our
Telemedicine
Program

                           In July and August, The Addis Clinic conducted a 4 week long
                           training workshop on Telemedicine in Primary Care in
                           partnership with Humanity Inclusion for Sustainable Advocacy in
Mogadishu, Somalia. The program worked with 15 healthcare providers from
a variety of health professions including nurses, public health workers, and
clinicians.
- Ibrahim Mohamed, Somali Maternal & Child Health Program, Mogadishu, Somalia
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Muna recently participated in the One Campaign's Annual Power
Summit in Washington DC, joining over 100 advocates from
around the United States. Muna met with Members of Congress
and senators on Capitol Hill, advocating for the reauthorization of
PEPFAR, the pivotal HIV/AIDS-fighting program that has saved 25
million lives. This advocacy work seamlessly aligns with our
mission to not only deliver direct healthcare services but also to
influence systemic change and policy decisions. We are
amplifying our impact and contributing significantly to the global
fight against HIV/AIDS.

Quarter Highlights

Muna Muday
Director of Programs
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Quarter Highlights

Antony Kimathi
Kenya NGO Director

In September, Antony was selected to be a second-year fellow
with the Dovetail Impact Foundation's Acceleration Portfolio. This
was an incredible achievement as only half of all first-year fellows
were chosen to continue on with a second-year fellowship. The
Dovetail Impact Foundation works with partners who work to
create a meaningful impact in the world, and Antony's dedication,
passion, and powerful work set him apart from his peers. 



We can't thank you enough
for all your support!

If you would like to support our programs, join our
community of volunteers, or learn more about our work,
please visit our website at addisclinic.org or share your

thoughts with us by email at office@addisclinic.org.

Check us out on social media via the links below!

The Addis Clinic is a 501 (c)(3) nonprofit organization, EIN 27-3487948. All contributions are tax-deductible.

https://www.instagram.com/addisclinic/
https://www.facebook.com/addisclinic
https://twitter.com/addisclinic
https://www.linkedin.com/company/addisclinic/mycompany/
http://addisclinic.org/

